
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 
 
I am writing to you in support of establishing a ‘Citizen Review Board for Local Law Enforcement’.  
The Review Board would fill an essential citizen oversight need; building trust between our citizenry and 
law enforcement. 
 
In these times of overwhelming social, economic and health impacts, it is paramount to have an 
independent Review Board to assess how our officers react when responding to diverse situations. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Meredyth Reinhard 
Redwood Valley 

 


